From: Alexa Hamilton [mailto:adhamilton@chipublib.org] 
Sent: Thursday, September 28, 2017 8:56 AM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: Workshop Follow-Up

Hi Steve,

On Wednesday, September 27, 2017, I attended The Practical Innovator Workshop, an in-depth exploration of how to be innovative in all facets of your organization, at Northwestern’s Kellogg School of Management, located at 340 E. Superior St in Chicago.  The workshop was provided as part of a package provided to the top 100 finalists in the Chicago Innovation Awards by the Chicago Innovation Awards and their sponsors and I attended in my official capacity to represent Chicago Public Library as a top 100 finalist.

Hope you’re enjoying the now perfect fall weather!

Thanks,

Alexa
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